
YOUR REF: 6978 
OUR REF: ROL 5513/2013 (465186) 

 
 
11 September 2015 
 
 
Port Douglas Master Fishermen's Association Inc 
C/- Charles O'Neill Surveyors & Planners 
PO Box 7627 
CAIRNS  QLD  4870 
 
Attention:  Mr Michael Tessaro 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
 

REQUEST TO EXTEND RELEVANT PERIOD 
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION FOR DICKSON INLET, PORT DOUGLAS 

 
 
Reference is made to the abovementioned request, which was determined by 
Council at its Ordinary Meeting on 8 September 2015. 
 
Council has extended the relevant period for six (6) months and this 
Development Permit is now valid up to and including 8 February 2019.  All other 
conditions of the Development Permit (attached) issued on 8 August 2014 remain 
unchanged. 
 
The Notice includes extracts from the Act with respect to lodging an Appeal.  
 
This notice also includes an Infrastructure Charges Notice issued in accordance 
with section 648F of the Sustainable Planning Act 2009. 
 
Should you have any enquiries in relation to this Decision Notice, please contact 
Jenny Elphinstone of Development and Environment on telephone number 
07 4099 9482. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Donna Graham 
Manager Development & Environment 
 
Att 
 



APPENDIX 1:  APPROVAL 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

APPENDIX 2:  CONCURRENCE AGENCY CONDITIONS & REQUIREMENTS 

 



 
 

APPENDIX 3:  INFRASTRUCTURE CHARGES NOTICE 



 
 

YOUR REF: 6978 
OUR REF: ROL 5513/2013 (465186) 

 
 
11 September 2015 
 
Port Douglas Master Fishermen's Association Inc 
C/- Charles O'Neill Surveyors & Planners 
PO Box 7627 
CAIRNS  QLD  4877 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

ADOPTED INFRASTRUCTURE CHARGES NOTICE FOR  
DICKSON INLET, PORT DOUGLAS 

 
Please find attached an Adopted Infrastructure Charges Notice issued in 
accordance with section 648F of the Sustainable Planning Act 2009 (the Act). 
 
The amount in the Adopted Infrastructure Charges Notice has been calculated 
according to Council’s Adopted Infrastructure Charges Resolution. 
 
The amount in the Adopted Infrastructure Charges Notice is subject to index 
adjustments and may be different at the time of payment.  Please contact 
Development and Environment at Council for review of the charge amount prior 
to payment. 
 
These charges are payable prior to the issue of a Compliance Certificate for the 
Plan of Subdivision. 
 
Please also find attached extracts from the Act regarding the following: 
 
● your right to make representations to Council about the Adopted 

Infrastructure Charges Notice; and  
 
● your Appeal rights with respect to the Adopted Infrastructure Charges 

Notice. 
 
Should you have any enquiries in relation to this Adopted Infrastructure Charges 
Notice, please contact Jenny Elphinstone of Development and Environment on 
telephone number 07 4099 9482. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Donna Graham 
Manager Development & Environment 
 
Att 



 
 

INFRASTRUCTURE CHARGES NOTICE 

 
 


